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Statement to POGP members, from Kiransha Velingkar, POGP Treasurer
for Annual General Meeting 2024

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am delighted to have started the position of Treasurer for POGP in May 2024. With a background in Women’s Health Physiotherapy, and research, and a passion for ensuring transparency, and accountability, I believe I am well-equipped to contribute effectively to the strategic management of POGP finance.

Vision for POGP:
Being a part of the Journal sub-committee for over a year I was keen to join the POGP Board as a Treasurer, with the support of the POGP Secretariat and accounting team, to drive forward the strategic objectives of the Charity and improve member benefit. The healthy financial position of POGP makes this an exciting time to consider the allocation of resources for key projects across our education and training, member support, research, and journal growth. Being a Treasurer I am committed to working in accordance with the Charity Commission rules and will ensure to manage the finances with integrity, efficiency, and a forward-thinking approach. I am confident that my skills and dedication make me the right candidate for this role.

image1.png
)

PELVIC OBSTETRIC
& GYNAECOLOGICAL
PHYSIOTHERAPY

EXCELLENCE
MATTERS




